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SUMMARY

Digest: Allows the HECC to set fees by rule to pay the cost of reviewing a school's application for
approval. (Flesch Readability Score: 67.3).

Removes the statutory amounts that the Higher Education Coordinating Commission may charge for
determining whether a school may confer or offer to confer a degree upon a person or provide
academic credit applicable to a degree. Authorizes the commission to adopt rules imposing fees
necessary to recover designated costs in reviewing a school's application for commission approval.
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